1097 - 210th Avenue
Maquokem, TIowa 52060
December 12, 2015

Isabelle,

Wanted you to know that I am thoroughly enjoying the new
shades/drapes in the sun room! It looks like a new room. Iam so glad that I
_found your website! Brian did most of the work putting them up. He runs
the power tools much better than me! I must say that taking the old ones was
much harder!
It was a pleasure working with you. Keep up the good work.
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you and everyone there.
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